
URBA-A Societal Responsibility 
 

The Chemzone club of the Department of Chemistry in collaboration with Community Outreach 

Cell/Outreach and Collaboration RDC organized ‘URBA-A Societal Responsibility’ event for 

the Government Primary School, Sheldem Goa on 24th January, 2025.  

A total of 51 students along with 3 teachers attended the event. 
Outcome: The Children benefited by learning about chemistry with fun filled activities related to 

chemistry 
 


